
Good Evening Faculty, Staff, and Managers,  
 

Information shared with the Board of Education last week is now available online.  
 

https://www.lanecc.edu/sites/default/files/budget/board_packet_110917.pdf  
 

Additional information from prior years and this year’s development process is also 
available.  
 

https://www.lanecc.edu/budget  
 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions  

 

Thank you  

 

Brian  
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